TO: School of Education Policy Council
FROM: Victor M. H. Borden, Chair, Long-Range Planning Committee
RE: Annual report

DATE: April 17, 2013

The Long Range Planning Committee (LRPC) of the School of Education for 2012-13 included the
following individuals: Victor Borden (chair), Catherine Gray, Ray Haynes, Joshua Danish, Brendan

Maxcy, Gary Pike, Michael Tracy, David Mank, Joy Willett (staff), Cameron Harris (student), and Dean
Gerardo Gonzalez (ex-officio)

The LRPC picked up where last year’s efforts left off: revising the School’s long-range plan based on
input received from the Policy Council at the end of academic year 2011-12. Specifically, the revision
included changes based on the comments of Policy Council last April and further work by the Committee
to expand the report to a more complete presentation, per Policy Council’s request.

The final document was presented to Policy Council on April 27. The Council suggested some minor
corrections before Dean Gonzales submitted the document to Provost Robel as representing the current
plan. In addition, one substantive issue was raised regarding how the document reflects and amplifies
what we are doing with the internationalization of education and its linkages to diversity.

Work plan for 2013-14

e Develop a set of key metrics at the goal level, and possibly some operational indicators at the
task level for monitoring progress

e Take acloser look at the internationalization dimension to see if there are better ways to
articulate the School’s commitment to that area

e Formulate an annual process that results in a report reviewing progress on School goals as
reflected in measurable changes as well as qualitative evidence of accomplishments



